
 

 
5 March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Vancols Photographers are pleased to confirm that the Year 9 School Photographs are 
ready to view using the QR code on your proof card (this was handed to your young 
person when the photographs were taken). 
 
If you have already scanned the QR code on the proof and registered you will receive an 
auto email notification. 
 
If you have not done it yet don’t panic, you can still view by scanning the QR code on 
your proof and following the instructions. 
 
If by chance you have not received your proof or it has been lost, you can call Vancols 
Parent Line on 01206 273711, for class photos you will need the school number 7327. 
 
Closing date for orders is Monday 18 March. If you do not have a proof card you can 
also call your school who can provide you with your unique reference number. 
 
Regards 
Vancols Photographers 
 


